SETAUKET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION

August 2024

Hello Pre-K Families!

Welcome to Setauket Elementary for the 2024-2025 school year! The PTA has been busy planning activities we can all enjoy next year.

Some of the exciting things we have planned for the year include:

- Back to School Movie Night
- Trunk or Treat
- Gingerbread U
- WINGO
- Basket Dinner Fundraiser

More information for these and more will be coming by means of our facebook group (Setauket elementary families, Remind app, our website and a monthly newsletter. In an effort to reduce fliers going home, we are asking all families who wish to receive email blasts from the PTA to give your teachers consent to share your email addresses with us. This not only helps us reduce paper, but also allows us to share information more quickly and efficiently.

Please consider joining the PTA in any way you can. Just by joining, a portion of the funds collected go towards all the free events held throughout the year. We have multiple volunteer and chair spots open for you to be as little or as much involved as you would like. Please see the tab on our Setauketpta.com website. By joining and supporting the PTA you enable us to provide multiple activities and resources for your children. This year our PTA membership will be done all online at https://setauket.memberhub.com/store after July 1st. We would love to show school support and achieve 100% participation.

Join us at our first PTA Meeting of the year on **September 12th at 9:45 am**. We welcome your feedback so please contact us if you have any questions, comments or any ideas for fun events. Thank you and have a wonderful school year!

Sincerely,

Jacquie D'Aria & Jenna Alberti

PTA Co-Presidents

President@SetauketPTA.com

